
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time—August 2, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM *new time* 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 

August 1, 2020  –  August 9, 2020 
 

   Sat.    8/01   4:30 PM  Joseph Petty 

     (Nancy and Dean Haupt) 

   Sun.   8/02    9:00 AM  For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.   8/03   NO Mass 

   Tues.  8/04    8:00 AM Fathers Day Remembrance 

   Wed.  8/05    8:00 AM  Emma Passauer 

   Thur.  8/06    8:00 AM  Jane, Samuel, & Joseph LaRocca 

     (Al and Fran O’Connell and Family) 

   Fri.     8/07   NO Mass 

   Sat.    8/08   4:30 PM  For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   8/09    9:00 AM  Andy Plaza 

     (Frank and Darlene Wisniewski) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 8/02   9:00 AM Mass 

   Monday, 8/03   NO Morning Mass 

   Monday, 8/03   Confirmation Mass in the evening 

   Thursday, 8/06  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting 

   Friday, 8/07   NO morning Mass 

   Saturday, 8/08   4:30 PM Mass  

Buy SCRIP cards!  Now you can also sign up for online 
ordering of eGift cards through SCRIP! 
Go to ShopWithScrip.com  and select join a program. 
You’ll be asked for an enrollment code. Enter 
5DEAAC4E1294L and select register. See the letter  
outlining the process on our website. Nearly 700  
retailers participate! This is just one more way that we,  
as a parish family, can earn the funding that is so essential 
to maintain church operations. 
 
SCRIP will continue to be sold before and after Mass. You 
may call Howard Johnson at (814)864-8818 and place your 
order before the weekend to have a quick exchange of cards 
and payment in the gathering space. 

JUST SAYING  -  
 

First Reading—Isaiah 55:1-3  
 

1. Isaiah was writing for a poor community. What images 

and ideas in this reading would be of particular interest to 

them? What does God tell us to do here to share in the 

abundant banquet of rich fare? What are some other ways 

besides food that Jesus nourishes us? 

2. How does “Come, without paying; … you shall eat well” 

in this reading, relate to “they all ate and were satisfied” in 

the Gospel? What is the food that satisfies your soul’s  

deepest hunger? 

 

Second Reading—Romans 8:35, 37-39  
 

1. The reading asks us, “What will separate us from the love 

of Christ.” Does anything separate you completely from the 

ones you love? What does communication or the lack of it 

do for a relationship? Do you communicate with God to 

keep that relationship close?  

2. Whose strength is it that allows nothing to separate you 

from the love of God?  

 

Gospel—Matthew 14:13-21  
 

1. Feeding 5,000 would be a large task for most of us. Are 

some problems too big to handle? How do you look at 

“insurmountable” tasks in your own life? Do you think  

there are any problems that can’t be resolved with Christ’s 

presence in our midst? Environmental? Racial? Viral? 

2. Discuss Pope Francis remarks in his homily at Mass on 

Corpus Christi at St. John Lateran on May 30, 2013:  

And it is the disciples, bewildered by the inability of their means, 

by the poverty of what they have at their disposal, who invite 

the people to sit down, and—trusting the Word of Jesus—

distribute the loaves and fishes that feed the crowd. This … 

knowing how to place what we have at God’s disposal: our  

humble abilities, because [it is] only in the sharing, in the giving 

of them, that our lives will be fecund, will bear fruit.… because 

the power of God, which is that of love, descends into our  

poverty to transform it. 
Homily On Corpus Christi     30 May 2013 

Anne Osdieck  

Collection from envelopes and online giving: 
The collection for July 26th was $2,045.00 from the  
weekly collection and building maintenance and $1,660.00 
from online giving for a total of $3,705.00. A convenient 
self-addressed return envelope is now included in your 
packet for sending your contributions to All Saints Parish.  
Your support of our parish is imperative and very much 
appreciated! 
 
The Church in Latin America collection has been cancelled 
for this year—you do not need to use that envelope, 
though any monies collected will be sent to the Diocese. 

Congratulations, Fr. Greg, on being reappointed 

by Bishop Persico as the Pastor of All Saints 

Parish for the next six years! 

Please remember to make your reservations for Mass each week 
through the website (Eventbrite), email, or call the parish office 
before Noon on Friday. Social distancing, special ushers, masks, 
and sanitizing after Mass, all have helped to make things safer for 
those who do come to church on the weekend or on weekdays.  
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

FIRST COMMUNION 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Family Perspective 
The apostles were probably being practical when they 
asked Jesus to “dismiss the crowds” so they could go and 
buy food.  Jesus knew there is always enough when we 
place our trust in the Father, even with 5 loaves and 2 fish. 
Trust is the bridge to miracles.  
 
Recreation refreshes our bodies and souls. During these 
Covid-19 days, however, vacations, sports, and parties 
have to be rethought. Brainstorm new ways to have fun at 
home as a couple.  
 
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments- 
Documentation for Safety: Working alongside the  
Bishop, the Office for the Protection of Children and Youth 
reinforces the ongoing implementation of policies and  
procedures that protect children. All employees, volunteers 
and clergy in the Diocese of Erie who work with children 
must undergo criminal record checks. The diocesan Policy 
for the Protection of Children and Youth screening guide-
lines and abuse prevention training programs emphasize 
the importance of knowing the employees and volunteers 
who have access to children in our schools and parishes. 
Parents should remain vigilant in insisting that those with 
access to their children have gone through an application 
process and obtained the required clearances and trainings 
before being granted access to their children.  
Visit https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/ to see what 
documentation and training is required for those who work 
with children and youth in our parishes/schools/agencies.  

Readings for next Sunday, August 9, 2020 
1 KGS 19:9A, 11-13A; PS 85:9, 10, 11-12, 13-14;  
ROM 9:1-5; MT 14:22-33 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Let Us Pray… 

       We Pray to the Lord... 

Saint Boniface Parish is holding a Summer Raffle! 
Tickets are available at the church or on Facebook. 
Drawings will be live on Facebook at 2:00 PM on Sunday, 
August 9th. Cash prizes include $1000, $250, $100, $100,  
$300 gas card, and $300 grocery card. All tickets are $5. 
Call (814)825-4238 for more information. 

Isaiah 11 features the list of the tradi-
tional gifts of the Spirit that we speak 
about in the context of the sacrament: 
wisdom, understanding, counsel, 
strength, knowledge, piety, and fear of 
the Lord. These gifts are freely given 
to us to assist us in our daily walk with 
God. You can’t see and touch these 
things, but they are more valuable than 
most tangible gifts we can receive. 

Discipleship and stewardship are hard enough in this world  
without the help from God’s Spirit. 
 
On Monday evening, August 3, 2020, All Saints Parish will 
celebrate the sacrament of Confirmation. Bishop Persico has 
granted Fr. Greg the required faculty to confirm our confirmation 
and RCIA candidates. Please pray for Madelyn, Benita, Matthew 
Tim, Becca, Cameron, and Christopher as they confirm their faith. 

Couples celebrating milestone anniversaries of 25, 50 or 
60 or more years of marriage are invited to celebrate 
with the entire Diocese. If you are celebrating a milestone 
anniversary, or know someone who is, please register by  
following this link, https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/
anniv.html on or before Friday, August 7, 2020.   
 
The public health concerns of this year have made it  
necessary to adapt the celebration format for milestone  
anniversaries. Anniversary Masses with the bishop are  
canceled to avoid large gatherings, but the Diocese of Erie 
and the Marriage and Family Life Office are eager to honor 
those who are celebrating with prayer, certificates, online 
sharing, and packages sent to honorees. 

The All Saints Ladies Society invites all parishioners to submit 
the names of people to pray for on our prayer chain and in our 
bulletin.  Denise Weigert, (814)464-6148, will be collecting 
names of people to pray for. We hope to put them in the bulletin 
weekly. Please get permission to post the names. Sandra DelPorto 
continues to lead the email prayer chain. Thank you! 
 
Also, Pam McAraw, (814)397-1490, is collecting the names of 
service men and women of the parish or their relatives. We will 
post them in the bulletin to keep them in our prayers. 

https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/anniv.html
https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/anniv.html

